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2015 Dates to Remember 
 Parent 
 Music 
 Sport 
 Student Parliament 
16/11-26/11 Swimming School Years 3-6 
27/11 Preschool Red Concert 
30/11 Canteen Christmas Stall 
2/12 Stage 3 Recognition Ceremony 
4/12 St Johns Christmas Concert & Hired Instrument Handback 
4/12 Volunteers Thank you Morning Tea 
8/12  Preschool Concert 
8/12 Year 6 Farewell Dinner 
9/12 Stage 2 Recognition Ceremony 
10/12 Preschool Concert  
10/12 Stage 1Recognition 
10/12 Music Committee Dinner 
11/12 Preschool Party 
11/12 Kindergarten Graduation Ceremony 
11/12 Year 6 Picnic Day 
15/12 Preschool Party 
15/12 K-6 Parsley Bay Picnic Day 
16/12 Year 6 Farewell Assembly and Arch/ Clap out 
16/12 Preschool Cleaning Day 
16/12 Last Day of 2015 School Year for students 

Principals Report     The Disco was lots of fun. The 

children  really enjoyed themselves. Thank you to our BBQ and 
supervision helpers your were amazing. Year 6 you did a 
wonderful job of running the event. Thank you to the many 
teachers who happily stayed to help on the nigt. Lastly thank you 
to all the parents who waited patiently to collect their child. Next 
time we are aiming to have a teacher for each classes sign out 
rather than for each grade. 
 
There is a Thank you Morning Tea after the St Johns Music 
concert for all our sensational parent volunteers and helpers…. 
Which is actually nearly every parent !(invitation following, further 
down newsletter). 
 
The second hand uniform shop is also open next week (details  
following, further down newsletter). 
 
Reminder:  fincance office closed 1st December for annual finacial 
rollover. 
 
The Recognition Ceremonies start next week, so we are well on 
the way to all our wrap up activities. 

Tracy Gray 
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Music Registrations  
  

Band (Available for Year 3+) 
  
If you have missed Music Registrations it's not too late! We have spots available for the following 
band instruments; Trombone, French Horn, Flute and Trumpet. Guitar and piano lessons are also 
available.  
  

Kodaly (Available for Kindy - Year 5) 
  
Is the ideal way to introduce your child to the fundamentals of music or as a complement to playing 
an instrument.   
   

Recorders (Available for Year 2 +) 
  
Join our wonderful recorder ensembles and play at the Opera House when you join the Consort 
Recorder group as part of the Festival of Instrument Music.   
  
All forms available from the office or can be emailed to you by michelle_stellini@hotmail.com 
  
Not sure what's right for your child? Please feel free to call or email Michelle Stellini for options. 
0417316725  
  

Dates for the Diary 
  
04/12 St John's Concert 9.30 & Instrument Hand back - End of 2015 Music Program  
10/12 Music Committee Dinner - The Royal Oak 7pm 

 
 

Library News 
 
Library borrowing has finished for 2015, please look at home 
for lost books, I will send out overdue notices next week.  
Redgum orders have arrived and I have distributed the books 
to the children. Please call Redgum if your order did not 

arrive.                                                        Mrs Christine Ilieff  

mailto:michelle_stellini@hotmail.com
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Balmain Swim Club 

Hawaiian Kids Disco 

Dress code: Your swimmers and a hint of Hawaii! 

Friday 27
th

 November 

Dawn Fraser Pool - Elkington Park, Balmain    

BBQ dinner, dessert and & drinks available   

Time: 5.45pm – 8.30pm Disco starts at 6pm 

Entry Fee: $20 per child. Entry includes pool entry, disco 
and a sausage for dinner! 

Get your ticket through: 

http://www.trybooking.com/166981 

All WELCOME and bring your friends!!! 

  

 

 
 
 

  

 

http://www.trybooking.com/166981

